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Tuesday 8th December 2020
Dear Parents / Carers 
First of all, can I thank you all for your support during what has been a difficult few weeks. As you are all aware we have had five different positive cases in school and have subsequently had to close ‘bubbles’ and ask staff and pupils to isolate. However, we are pleased these appear to have been individual cases and as yet we have had no confirmed transmission within school.
As we enter the last two weeks of term I am sure you are all looking forward to Christmas. For some of you that will mean a chance to meet up with family following the new guidelines. Please could we ask you all to be mindful of others at this time. The last thing we want is to have to phone any parent or member of staff in the last week of term and inform them that they will need to isolate through being in close contact with someone.
If your child or any member of your family exhibit any symptoms please do not send your child into school until you have received a negative test. Obviously if a child arrives at school with any symptoms we will ask that they be collected and taken home immediately. However by this time they could already have potentially affected people on their transport and staff and pupils in school which could mean fourteen days isolation over the Christmas period.
We want you all to have a lovely Christmas so ask that you please work with us to try to keep everyone well.
Thank you all for your continued support.
Take care, and stay safe!
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Gail Lawton 
Headteacher
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Kings Mill School, Victoria Road, Driffield, YO25 6UG
T: 01377 253375 | E: kingsmill.specialschool@eastriding.gov.uk

www.kingsmillschool.co.uk

Gail Lawton M.Ed, Headteacher




